
 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 1996 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC  20535 

 

Re: ARRB Review of Montgomery County Police Department File on Eugene 

Carrafa, House Select Committee on Assassinations Record 180-10117-10032 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The record identified above is a 140-page Montgomery County Police Department file on the 1976 

murder of Eugene Michael Carrafa.  The National Archives and Record Administration’s Record 

Information form (RIF) for this file is attached, along with the file’s cover page. 

 

Our records suggest that NARA referred this document to the FBI under the JFK Act.  While the 

Review Board is not certain that there are any FBI equities in the file, I wanted to inform you that our 

Board intends to review this document at its meeting of March 18, 1996.  You should also be aware 

that the Montgomery County Police Department has informed the ARRB that it has no objection to 

the file’s release. 

 

Should the FBI wish to review or recommend any postponements in this record, please let us know 

not later than March 12, 1996.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Phil 

Golrick or Joe Freeman of my staff. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 


